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Senator Lazich:

This bill makes a number of modifications to current law governing instruction in
human growth and development.  Please note that I did modify the phrasing of some
of the amended sections, primarily to improve clarity or maintain consistent use of
terminology; these sections include s. 118.019 (1), which is a statement of purpose, and
s. 118.019 (2s), which authorizes school districts to offer instruction in human growth
and development in single−sex classes.  Please carefully review the draft to ensure that
I have accomplished your intent.

Please be aware that LRB drafting conventions prohibit drafting attorneys from
re−using a statutory number that has been repealed in the same draft.  For that reason,
I modified the numbering scheme included in the drafting instructions.
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